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Dear 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act
 
You asked for the latest three road inspection reports done for or on behalf of the council for the
following roads.
 
Barlow Drive South Awsworth Nottingham
Lawrence Ave Awsworth Nottingham
Tulip Drive Awsworth Nottingham
 
You have asked for Tulip Drive, Awsworth but this does not exist. There is a Tulip Road, in the
vicinity of interest, so we have assumed that this is the street the information is required for
 

 
Please find attached the street history reports (Condition Surveys [inspections]) for the period
31/03/2018 to 31/03/2021 for these locations.
The titles of the documents states that they have been redacted, all that has been redacted is
the name of the person who generated the reports. This is exempt from disclosure in accordance
with S40 of the FOI Act
 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-049468-20 and we will be happy to review your request
 
With kind regards
 

Complaints & Information Team
Chief Executives Department
Nottinghamshire County Council
0115 9772788
www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk
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